
  

 
STAFF REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE:   Regular Meeting of June 11, 2019 

 

TO: Members of the City Council 

 

SUBMITTED BY:   David Biggs, City Manager 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Gay Pride Proclamation Request 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Receive Report, Discuss, and Provide Direction, if any.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: None as a result of this item.  

 

DISCUSSION:  On May 28, 2019, the City Council by a unanimous vote acknowledged June as Gay 

Pride Month by way of a staff report and Letter of Recognition. At the end of the meeting, Vice Mayor 

Esquivias asked the Council to add to a future agenda item to discuss a formal proclamation 

acknowledging June as Gay Pride Month and to consider flying the Gay Pride flag as well.  The City 

Council agreed to that request and asked that the matter be brought back for discussion and Council 

direction, if any.  

 

ATTACHMENTS:  

 

1. Staff report from May 25, 2019 

 

 


